
Appeal Procedure. When failure to attain the required GPA 
is due to extenuating circumstances or circumstances beyond 
the reasonable control of the student, he/she may appeal for 
an extension of probationary time limits. All master’s-level 
students may be allowed a maximum of a one semester probation 
extension. Doctoral- and specialist-level students may be allowed 
a maximum of a two-semester probation extension. However, 
the student must make the appeal for the second probation 
extension in the same manner as for the first appeal. Students 
should recognize that appeals are not “automatically” granted. 
Future financial aid is dependent on meeting SAP standards by 
the end of the additional probationary semester(s). All appeals 
must be made in writing and submitted to the academic dean 
or appointed representative of the student’s respective school. 
Proof must support the stated extenuating circumstances. The 
appropriate authorizing office sends written notification to 
Student Financial Services of the appeal details.
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